SCC Council Notes:

Attendees: Jackie, Sarah, Jenn, Mary Anne, Debbie

Agenda

- 1. Schedule Forum for homework discussion
- 2. Generate questions and produce survey
- 3. Approach to mixed class future
- 4. School Choice future

Homework Forum date set for Feb 7th (next SCC meeting time). Jackie will send out an invitation and write a up a note in the Roadtown.

Staff discussion regarding homework question will be set for Feb 1st and are welcome to join Feb 7th.

Survey questions:

- 1. Open-ended format
- 2. Identify your role: parent, student, community member, teacher
- 3. Grade level of your student
- 4. Multiple choices should be limited to 4 choices
- 5. Does your child receive homework now
- 6. Should there be homework in K-2? What are your thoughts on homework in K-2, please explain.
- 7. Should there be homework in 3-4? What are your thoughts on homework in 3-4, please explain. How much homework do you think is appropriate?
- 8. What do you think are beneficial homework choices: reading, math, writing, no homework
- 9. What would be a fair expectation for a time limit on homework?
- 10. Would you be able to access internet for online homework?
- 11. How often does your student do their homework?
- 12. What is your expectation of helping your child with homework?
- 13. Is there anything else you'd like to share?

Establish a collection of resources that folks can read before the forum on Feb 7th - post on website.